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Comments: Good morning.

 

After a 30 year absence from New Mexico, I brought my husband back to live in this beautiful state.  We were

searching for a place that offered peaceful landscapes and the opportunity to observe wildlife in their

environment.  We are so disappointed that the Cibola National Forest would even consider allowing the building

of a mountain coaster in the Sandia Mountains.

 

Please don't allow the Sandia Peak Ski area to be turned into an amusement park like atmosphere.  We like to

bring our grandchildren up there to see nature and become life long lovers of this serene area.


